
CAVALRY PTFA
   NEWS

UPCOMING
EVENTS

UPDATE ON OUR
FUNDRAISING

February 9th is our Valentines Disco.
Not just for the young romantics
amongst us, this is always fun for
everyone! With a theme of pink or red
for a real fondness feel. 
KS1 6pm - 7pm
KS2 7.15 - 8.15pm

We have met our target to
fund a canopy to go over

the outdoor classroom and
are delighted that all year

groups will benefit from this!
Thank you for your support!

Watch this space... 

We have committed to
funding new fixed play
equipment for our Early
Years garden. This will
support the development
of our youngest pupils in
Nursery and Reception
for Years to come. 
Work starts Feb half term!

We will continue to pay for
magazine subscriptions so
that there is a wide variety
of interesting and current 
 reading material
available for the children
to enjoy in their new PTFA
funded delghtful reading
areas. 

www.cavalryptfa@gmail.com

March 2nd is our Books at Bedtime /
Stories after dark event. 
As part of our book week and on world
book day, children can return to
school for stories, a drink and biscuit.
Come along and enjoy some
fantastic stories with your friends. 

FUTURE FUNDRAISING

CONTINUING FUNDING

March 30th is our Easter Bingo!
This family bingo event is always
popular...more info to follow soon!

June 24th is our Summer Fair!
Coming to school on a Saturday is
guaranteed to be fun when it's the
summer fair! We have been really
lucky with the weather in the past,
fingers crossed for this year!

Our next PTFA meeting is Monday
20th February, 5.15pm at school.
Please do come along and support
us, we'd really, really appreciate new
members! Don't forget. FREE uniform

is always available by
asking staff for a paper
order form or email the

PTFA.


